Superintendent Telephone: 605-455-6174 Fax: 605-455-2703



February 8, 2022

Remote Learning on Wednesday and Friday (February 9-11) due to Staff Shortage

Dear Little Wound School Community

Little Wound School considers the health and well-being of our students and staff a priority. With that in mind, we are publishing this letter for your awareness.

Remote Learning

Little Wound Middle School and High School will transition to remote learning status for instruction on Wednesday February 9-Friday February 11, 2022; due to a staffing shortage as a result of COVID-19 quarantine and physical isolation protocols. In-person instruction for middle and high school students will resume on Monday, February 14, 2022. As planned, the elementary school will remain in its remote learning status until February 22, 2022.

Today, February 8th, the Middle School and High School will release at 1:00 pm.

We will continue providing regular updates as needed and will provide prompt notification of any COVID-19 or other health-related concerns that require your attention. We encourage you to contact us with questions. For information related to COVID-19, please contact Lindsee Harris by phone (605-455-6213) or by email (<u>lindseeharris@littlewound.us</u>) and visit our school's website (<u>www.littlewound.us</u>) and Facebook page.

Sincerely

Charles Cuny, Jr.

Superintendent, Little Wound School